
Welcome to our school newsletter - Issue 7 

We hope everyone enjoyed the Winter Wonderland in it’s new format.  It was 
so lovely to continue, after Fireworks, welcoming families and children back 
into the school. 

A huge thank you to all our volunteers, 
especially our Year 6 helpers who ran the 
games stalls. The feedback from other 
parents regarding their help on the night and 
how well they ran the games was fantastic.  
Well done Year 6!  We raised £8,118 from 
this and all our Christmas activities and we 
look forward to sharing how the money is 
going to be spent in the next bulletin.   
Thank you! 

This term we will be having a class reps coffee morning and will be 
discussing plans for the inclusion of all Stamford Green support staff in the 
teacher/TA collection activities.  As a successful and growing school we now 
have a number of critical members of staff that are around the classrooms 
every day and help to ensure the smooth running of the school and create a 
friendly and safe environment for children every day.  Their contribution to 
school life is really important so we want to discuss how we include them. 

This term there are some exciting events in the pipeline including Crazy Hair 
Day coming up very soon, our 2nd Sunflower Growing competition and our 
annual Easter Challenge.  We are also looking for volunteers to help 
organise a possible Quiz Night and Barn Dance.  Next term we are hoping to 
have our inaugural Stamford Green Colour Run so please save the date—
Saturday 21 May. 

Please do get involved this year.  It’s hugely rewarding getting to know 
parents, children and families across the school, having fun and raising 
funds for worthwhile projects for our children. 

Wishing you all a very happy and healthy 2022. 

Anne-Marie  

PTA Chair 

 

Colourful plans for 2022 

The next PTA 

meeting will take 

place on 16th 

March at The 

Blenheim.  Please 

do come along 

and get involved. 

Don’t forget to like 

our Stamford 

Green PTA 

Facebook page 

and keep up-to-

date with news 

Congratulations  
to our recent 

winners— 
Oct - Mrs Goodwyn 
Nov - Mr Hull  

Dec - Dr Roy  
Jan - Dr Roy (again!) 

 Dates for your diary 

 

PTA Easter Challenge 

Are you able to spare some time to 

help the PTA, or would like to 

organise a Quiz Night, Barn Dance 

or another event?  Please get in 

touch at  

ptastamfordgreen@gmail.com  

 

 

Wednesday 9 Feb 

The crazier the better! 

Donations to be made 

via PTA Events. More 

information can be found 

on the Weekly Info. 

Crazy Hair Day 

Starts pre-Easter 

Will you beat our 

current record of 

188cm? More details 

to follow. 

Sunflower Growing Competition 

Doughnut Sales 
Thursday 31 Mar and 

Friday 1 Apr 

Ever popular end of term 

doughnut sale 

Friday 1 Apr 

Class-based activities  

for all children at  

Stamford Green 
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Crazy Hair Day  - Wednesday 9 February 

Following on from the 

success of last year, 

we are going to hold 

another Crazy Hair 

Day at school.   

We’re looking forward  

to seeing coloured hair, spiky hair, curly hair, punks,  

bunches, buns, pleats and plaits and ornate hair.  The  

CRAZIER the better!  Wear normal school uniform. 

A donation to the PTA for participation in this event can be 

made on PTA Events.   

 

Quiz Night—[to be confirmed] 

Stamford Green has regularly hosted a quiz night and are 

looking for a volunteer, or group of volunteers, to organise 

and run the event this year. 

The format normally comprises of a few different rounds of 

quiz questions, a bar during the event and a hot meal  

provided by an external catering company. 

The date and format for this year’s event would be decided 

by the organising individual/team. 

If you would like to support the PTA with this please get in 

touch via ptastamfordgreen@gmail.com by February Half 

Term so we can ensure there is sufficient planning time. 

Sunflower Growing Competition—April 22 

We will be running another Sunflower competition for  

Stamford Green children and families.  This event will be a  

cheery, fun and environmentally friendly activity. 

The competition will run from April – July with the winners 

announced towards the end of the summer term.   

The separate award categories will include; 

 Best drawing of a sunflower  

 Tallest sunflower—the record stands at 188cm! 

We are looking for a volunteer who might like to run this 

event supported by last year’s organiser, please email the p 

PTA at ptastamfordgreen@gmail.com. 

Easter Challenge—Wednesday 30 March 

(YN) and Friday 1 April (YR-Y6) 

On the last day of this term the PTA will be organising some 

fun activities for the children at school.  Each year group 

and class will be undertaking their own age appropriate  

activities. 

A big thanks you to  

Georgina Preston and 

Shelly Illingworth for  

organising the activities 

again this year. 

Doughnut sales— Thursday 31 March and 

Friday 1 April 

PTA donuts will be on sale at East & West Gate at the end 

of term. 

Boxes of 12 can be pre-ordered on PTA Events and can be 

collected on Thursday 31 March. 

On Friday 1 April single doughnuts up to a maximum of 6 

can be bought for £1.00 each. 

We will need volunteer to help sell the doughnuts so 

please sign up on PTA Events.  

Barn Dance [to be confirmed] 

Due to Covid we had to postpone plans last year for a Barn 

Dance.  We have a deposit and company lined up should we 

wish to pursue organising the event this year. 

We would need a volunteer or group of volunteers  to plan 

and organise this event for the PTA. 

Please get in touch at ptastamfordgreen@gmail.com by 

February Half Term if this is something you’d like to get in-

volved in. 



SAVE THE DATE : 

Stamford Green 

Colour Run—

Saturday  

21 May 2022 

Covid and the lockdowns have been tough for everyone, and for some even more 

than others.   

The PTA, alongside the staff at Stamford Green want to bring a surge of colour,  

positivity and inspiration for families and children this year with our  

inaugural Colour Run. 

More details to follow shortly as this will be an event not to be missed! 

Who will inspire you?  How far will you run?  How colourful will you be? 

First and foremost this will be a fun event for the school community, but all funds 

raised will be going towards developing the play time equipment for the children. 


